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October Activities
4 Breakfast New Beginnings
7 Team meeting at Bostic’s
10 Harvest Potluck at 

Rodney & Dar’s house
11 Gathering at Dennys
17 Color ride to Northern Trails

Restaurant With Chapter N
18 Breakfast New Beginnings
24 Ride to Dumont Lake
25 Breakfast at Denny’s

The rain didn’t deter people from coming out and 
joining us for breakfast: Len & Jan Snyder, 
Howard Stob, Steve Cooper, Marilynn & Ezra 
Bostic, Bob & Jane Ungrey, Pete & Sherry 
Wright, CJ Shroll, Jack & Peggy Kline, Rodney 
DeJonge & Dar Koza.

October 3 found Steve Cooper, Jim Hake, 
Marilynn & Ezra Bostic out for a color tour ride.

On October 4, we met for breakfast at New 
Beginnings.  It was a cold and rainy day and only 
a few brave souls rode their bikes that day - 
Harry & Marcia Emmert, Jim Hake, Rodney 
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Scott Klein was the only one that ventured out on 
his bike for the party.

A Harvest Party was held at Rodney & Dar’s house 
on October 10.  We had a group of 24 people that 
came to join in the fun.

Len & Jan, Todd & 
Melanie, Howard, Pat 
& Nancy, Pete & 
Sherry, Ezra & 
Marilynn, Rodney & 
Dar, Jim & Linda, 
Bob & Lori, Scott, 
Mike & Joyce, Bob & 
Jane, Steve & Mary
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On October 11 we met at Denny’s for 
our monthly Gathering.  Sam, from the 
JDRF  Foundation, joined us for 
breakfast along with Jan & Ron Smith 
from Chapter J.

WE presented Sam with a check for $8,000 for 
JDRF from proceeds from the Midnight Ride.  
JDRF has been a charity our group has 
promoted for many years and we were happy to 
be able to help provide funds that will go towards 
diabetes research.

After breakfast. Todd led 
Jim, Steve, Marilynn & 
Ezra, Rodney & Dar on 
a ride to his house 
where he picked up 
Melanie.  From there 
they drove north to view 
the beautiful colors.  The 
day was brisk, but the 
riding and views were 
wonderful!
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Don & Cindi Reed from Big Rapids, Chapter K2 also 
joined us and went home with the Traveling Plaque. We rode up to Northern Trails Restaurant 

near Newaygo and met with Randy 
Wiggins, Chapter Director for Chapter N 
to return their turtle mascot.

On October 17 we met on Alpine & 7 Mile Road with Bob 
Toedebusch being the only rider that day.  It was chilly and 
the threat of rain deterred the rest of us from venturing out 
on our bikes.

Pictured above are Jeff Altena, CJ Shroll, Pat Prost, Mike & Karen 
Wallis, Bob & Jane Ungrey, Howard Stob, Harry & Marcia Emmert, 
Bob Toedebusch, Mike & Joyce Zagumny, Ezra & Marilynn Bostic, 
Don & Cindi Reed, Ron Wiggins, Farmer & Teri Rodgers, Len & Jan 
Snyder
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On October 18, we enjoyed breakfast at New Beginnings.  The rain was coming down hard so no rode their 
bikes that day.  We certainly did enjoy each other’s company though. People were: 
Harry & Marcia with their grandson, Lance, Ezra & Marilynn Bostic, Steve Cooper, Rodney DeJonge & Dar 
Koza, Howard Stob, CJ Shroll, Jeff Parks

October 25, Howard Stob led CJ Shroll, Rodney 
DeJonge, Mike Nosanov, Steve Cooper, Scott 
Klein and Ezra & Marilynn Bostic on a ride to 
Dumont Lake by Allegan, then to Holland beach.


